
This month, the following construction activity will be taking place: 

•	 Crews are completing the sidewalk and landscaping on NE 8th St. during the month of December. Impacts to the 
right hand eastbound travel lane will be limited to the hours of 7a.m. to 11a.m. and pedestrians will remain on the new 
sidewalk on the south side of the street.

•	 Crews are placing new sidewalks on the east side of 106th Ave NE. The east side of the street will be open to the 
public starting on Saturday, December 9. Pedestrians will be shifted into a protected pathway during working hours to 
provide access for crews to complete canopy and landscaping work.

Upcoming Lane Shifts and Sidewalk Closures:

•	 The right eastbound lane of NE 8th will be closed periodically between 7a.m. and 11a.m. through December 20th.

•	 The right turn lane northbound on 106th Ave NE and NE 8th will remain closed.

•	 The sidewalk on the east side of 106th Ave BE will be open between the south side of the building and NE 8th starting 
on December 9. 

ACTIVITY

CONTACT US
For any traffic-related questions or concerns, please reach out to email Greg Doughty at  
gregd@sellen.com. For other general questions or concerns, email our project team at 
Artise@sellen.com.

WORK HOURS  
Monday - Friday: 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.
Saturday: 9 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Contact: Artise@sellen.com

Project Update
THE ARTISE  |  DECEMBER 2023

mailto:gregd%40sellen.com?subject=


Contact: Artise@sellen.com

106TH
 A

V
E N

E

NE 8TH

THE ARTISE

BARNES & NOBLE

NE 8TH

NE 6TH

UPCOMING CLOSURES: DECEMBER 2023 (TYPICAL OPERATION)
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RIGHT LANE CLOSED 
DURING  
WORKING HOURS 
7:00 A.M. ‒ 11:00 A.M. 
THROUGH DECEMBER 20. 

PEDESTRIAN ACCESS 
TO THE SIDEWALK WILL 
OPEN AS THE NEW 
SIDEWALK IS PLACED


